
 

FIELD WORK – DATA COLLECTION 
 

River Inspection and Sediment Sampling 
(North Branch Park River – Farmington Ave to UH Bridge) 

 
 

 

Beginning the week of August 7th, the Metropolitan 

District’s (MDC) consultant CDM Smith and their 

subcontractor, Hart Consults, will be working in your 

neighborhood to perform a visual inspection of the North 

Branch Park River and sample sediments.   
 

The inspection and sampling will occur in the river and on the 

banks of the river from Farmington Avenue to the University 

of Hartford Bridge (University Drive). Weather permitting, 

the work expected to occur intermittently throughout the 

months of August and September. Some access locations will 

require staff to traverse (walk) within private property; 

approval will be obtained prior.    
 

Entry inside of buildings is not required and staff will 

 have a copy of this notice and proper identification. 
 

General work hours will be from 8:00 AM until 6:00 PM. 
 

Si desea que esta notificación sea traducida en Español, por favor comuníquese con Angel 
Morales al (860) 278-7850 Ext 3331 o directamente a su celular (860) 818-7206. 

 
Schedules are subject to change based on weather conditions and unforeseen construction activities. 

MDC staff, contractors, and consultants will be properly identified and show ID upon request. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 
 

Jeremy Galeota, Project Manager at 
 (860) 278-7850, Ext. 3741 or jgaleota@themdc.com  
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